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Watershed to Host Community Open House April 25 

Sewer repair project to begin in Brookhaven 
 

DECATUR, Ga. – The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) 
will host a community open house on Thursday, April 25, from 6:30 to 8 p.m., at the 
Briarwood Recreation Center in Brookhaven, located at 2235 Briarwood Way NE, 
Atlanta, GA 30319.  
 
Residents in the Brookhaven area will have the opportunity to discuss upcoming 
projects including the Package III Gravity Sewer System Rehabilitation, Replacement 
and Construction Project which includes the installation of new and larger wastewater 
pipe.  The project will begin this summer in the Brookhaven area.  
 
This project is part of DeKalb County's $1.345 billion Capital Improvement Program. 
Projects are designed to reduce sanitary sewer system overflows and increase service 
capacity.  
 
For more information visit www.dekalbwatershed.com, call the DWM Project Information 
Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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